
Severe Weather Conditions 
 

In the case of severe weather we employ a text messaging system to advise you of school 

closures and place an announcement on the school’s Website. 

Parents should also listen to Three Counties Radio for information.   

  

Central Bedfordshire Council have a new system called SOS to alert parents of school 

closures. 

 

If you wish to be alerted by e-mail of school closures please log into 

http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/webApps/SOS/cbc.aspx 

 

 

http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/webApps/SOS/cbc.aspx

